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CUAJ honours its members 
and friends who have passed 
away. We invite colleagues 
of the deceased to submit 
brief remembrances. Please 
limit your notice to 200 
words. Send your notice to 
journal@cua.org 
or fax it to 514-395-1664.
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Dr. Alan Charles Scott

Dr. Scott died peacefully at home surrounded by family on Sunday, February 17, 
2013 at the age of 89. Beloved husband of the late Anne (née Milligan). Loving father 
of Martha McCarthy (George), Susan McAllister (Peter), Brian Scott (Maureen), and 
Moira Gilchrist. Cherished grandfather of Jessie and James McAllister, and Shannon, 
Emily and Victoria Gilchrist. Dear brother of Ron Scott (Maria). He will be sadly 
missed by his nieces, nephews and friends. He cherished gathering with family and 
friends at his beloved cottage on Lac Pemichangan. 

Dr. Scott, retired urologist, spoke very fondly of his colleagues and patients over 
the course of his 49 years at the Ottawa Civic Hospital. A nurse recalled: “I was 
one of the lucky nurses to work with Dr. Scott in the urology clinic. A great fellow.” 
Adapted from legacy.com.
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In this last issue of 2013, we want to remember our fellow urologists who 
have passed away this year. 

Dr. William “Philip” Hayman
Dr. Clifford N. Edwards
Sir David Innes (DI) Williams
Dr. Guy Drouin
Dr. William Ward Kendrick
Dr. W. Alan Ernst
Dr. Alan Charles Scott




